

1 Nov 2015

Contact Details

Fr. O'Brien: 028 276 62003

St. Vincent de Paul Soc.: 07860 455 549 Administration: office@ballvmoneyparish.com

Website: www.ballymoneyparish.com

Recently Deceased

Francis Doone Glenavy

Anniversaries

First Anniversary Christopher Hendrie Vigil Mass 31 Oct Patrick Darragh, Gertie Diamond, Jim Dillon, Mary Dunlop, Edith McColgan, Rosena McErlean, Vera McGonigle, Anne McLaughlin, William McLaughlin, William O'Conner, Molly Mullaghan, Maureen Mullan,

Eileen O'Kane, Annie Osborne, Catherine Osborne

Month's Mind

Peggy McGuckian Vigil Mass 7 Nov

November Masses

During November one Mass is offered daily for the repose of the souls of the Faithful Departed, whose names are on the "dead lists". The sheets and envelopes for these are available in the church porches. Please leave the completed lists into the sacristy or parochial house so they can be collected after Mass each day.

Feast of All Souls 2 Nov

Dervock

9.00 am

Ballymoney 11.00am & 7.30pm

Collections

Weekly Collection:

£1111.00

Golden Mile:

£ 30.00

Church renovation Fund

£1174.00

Trocaire to Date

£6644.00

We wish to thank you for your generosity to all the Church Collections

Sun Collection

8 Nov: Weekly Offering

Legion of Mary Annual Hostel Collection:

will take place this year on 7/8 November.

All Saints

St Brigid's Primary school

Now that an extensive refurbishment of St Brigid's has been completed, The Most Rev Noel Treanor, Bishop of Down & Connor will visit the parish to celebrate Mass and bless the school on Friday 6 November.

Parish Christmas Cards, A Fundraising Initiative

We have produced a series of Christmas Cards of our Crib. These will be sold in mixed and similar sized packs and will become available shortly. Could you help us by selling some to your family, friends or work colleagues? If so, please contact Gerry Mc Afee on 07860 474956.

St Vincent De Paul

There are a number of wooden chairs in storage in the Parochial hall which came from classrooms P1 &P2 in our Primary School many years ago and are no longer of use. Perhaps some of you young mums and dads sat on one of them and would like to have one for your child? To free up storage space we are giving these chairs free to anyone to who wishes to have one. Should you wish to make a donation it will go to St Vincent de Paul at the request of St Brigid's Mr Conlon. Call 0780586004 for more information. St Vincent De Paul Refugee/Migrant Crisis Appeal Our conference thanks you sincerely for your support in every way this past week. It has been great. As of Wed 28 Oct, 1.2 tons of aid has been received. We are still taking donations from 12.00pm- 1.00pm Sunday 1 Nov.

Annual Mass for Deceased Pioneers

The Annual Mass for deceased members of the Pioneer Association will take place at 7.30 pm on Wed 4 Nov 2015 in Good Shepherd Church, Ormeau Road, Belfast. All Pioneers and friends are warmly invited to attend this special occasion.

November Pledge

Please consider taking the November Pleage to be alcohol-free and offer this up for the benefit of the Holy Souls and to help an addicted friend. For further information, please contact lan at the Diocesan Pioneer Office, 68 Berry Street, Belfast on 028 90894070

Please consult our webpage and notice boards for more information and event details

Sunday Masses

Ballymoney: Sat 7.00pm

& 11.00am

Dervock: Sun 9.00am

Week-day Masses Mon - Thurs & Sat:

10.00am

Fri: 7.30pm

Visitation of Sick The week of The First

Friday

Confessions

Sat: 6:15pm - 6:45 pm First Fri: After Evening

Mass

Eucharistic Adoration

Tues 11.00am - 10.00pm

Holy Hour Dervock First Wed of each month

at 7.30pm

8 Nov 2015 Readers

Sat Vigil: Philip Donaghy Sun 11.00 Liam Baird

Daily Readers:

Group C (from 2 Nov)

Eucharistic Ministers Group 3 Anne McKeever

General Information Coffee Morning 11 & 25 Nov

Cleaning Team

St Gemma

Parochial Hall Ladies Keep Fit Class.

Mon 7-8pm